

# September 24 Meeting

## Agenda - September 23, 2008

1. Rescheduling meeting of October 2 to October 3?
2. Review inventory of existing Persistent Identifiers at CUL
  - a. Do we need to support them as part of the new system?
  - b. Do these migrate to the new system?
3. Brainstorm on usage scenarios for Persistent Identifiers and Resolution System
4. List external systems and standards we need to consider in developing solution
5. Review list of goals for Persistent Identifiers: Complete? Correct?
6. Should this wiki be public? (it is at present)